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7th August 2020
Dear Parents / Carers,

We are greatly looking forward to welcoming your children to Reception / Primary One in the coming weeks. Unfortunately, we have been unable to hold our usual open afternoon in June where you and your child would have come to meet their teachers, Mrs. McGrath and Mrs. Hughes, their classroom assistant Mrs. McVerry and of course their classmates. You also would have had the opportunity to have a little look around the classroom and explore the outdoor play area.

Given these unprecedented circumstances we are inviting those children who have not attended Reception to come in and have a short, informal meeting with one of your teachers on either Monday 24th / Tuesday 25th August ahead of the induction days as follows:

	Monday 24th
	Tuesday 25th 
	Wednesday 26th
	Thursday 27th
	Friday 28th

	
	
	 Reception

9am –12pm
	P1
9am-12pm
	P1, Reception

9am-12pm


If your child is due to start Reception later in the year we will contact you to arrange a little meeting prior to their start date.

This will give us the opportunity to meet in person in a relaxed environment and answer any questions / queries you or your child may have about starting school.

Beginning school under normal circumstances can be a daunting experience for many and maybe even more so given our current situation. However please be assured that we have been planning and preparing for as smooth a transition as possible for your child as they begin their Rec / P.1 journey.

As part of these preparations we have decided to stagger the induction process, and although it is our aim to have Reception and Primary 1 fully integrated as one protective bubble by the end of September they will initially be taught in two separate groups for shorter sessions.

From Tuesday 1st September – Friday 25th September Primary 1 Children will attend from 9am – 12.15pm and Reception children will attend from 1pm-2pm.

These measures will enable us to settle the children into the new school routines and ensure all their needs are met in these early days with a view to integrating the two groups and extending their sessions week beginning 28th September.

There is a letter to follow providing details of drop off and collection procedures and also what your child will need to bring to school.

We look forward to seeing you all soon,

Mrs. McGrath and Mrs. Hughes
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